COMMUNITY
Portland, OR 97219-0990
LE E Telephone 503/244-6111

June 30, 1993

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that we at New Directions/Family Resource Center support WCCAQ's
efforts for a Multi-Service Center. We have worked on a number of joint program ventures
in the past and continue to refer students/clients to each other.

The Multi-Service Center is an essential effort to the low and moderate income citizens of
Washington County and specifically New Directions student. The Multi-Service Center
concept will make receiving services from WCCAO by our students much easier.

In addition, the Multi-Service Center with the increased space will allow New Directions
enough space to offer mini workshops to the curriculum.

As you can tell, I am very excited about the Multi-Service Center concept.
Sincerely,

/’ Bapta M
Joanne Truesdell

Director
Family Resource Center
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